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Ham, Kimberly

From: Mallory, Roger

Sent:  Friday, January 20, 2006 10:09 AM
To: Police Department

Subject: Gordon Watts

Mr. Watts has recently communicated a complaint to our agency. Mr. Watts complaint was timely and
appropriately received, reviewed and considered. | have forwarded a letter to Mr. Watts advising the matter has |
been closed by the courts and our agency and noting Mr. Watts has identified other agencies to whom he may

address his concerns. Mr. Watts, thereafter, and despite the "closed" status of the matter, has telephoned our

agency on a number of occassions. We all have many important tasks to perform and a duty to use our resources

wisely. While | supervise only one among you it is my firm recommendation members of our agency not permit

Mr. Watts to monopolize our valuable and limited time and resources discussing matters which are closed by the

actions of both our agency and the courts. Mr. Watts, as any member of the public, should continue to have

access to police services when enforcement of the law is appropriate; not endless debate over closed matters.

Roger A. Mallory, Esq.

General Counsel

Lakeland Police Department

219 N. Massachusetts Avenue
Lakeland, FL 33801

Ph: 863-834-6982

Fax: 863-834-6984

E-mail: roaer.mallorv@_‘lakelandaov.net
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